
Hi Craig, 
 
I recieved an email from a Mr. Michael Cannati urging me to support a revised map which supports combining 
West Austin with the interior Northwest Hills nieghborhoods. As a lifelong resident of  Austin/Northwest Hills and 
Tarrytown I completely oppose this and support the earlier map with a 2222 division line between districts 9 and 
10. Extremely wealthly elements of West Austin have proven to be impervious to the property tax increases they 
have proposed over the years which have  resulted in harmful consequences such as the pushing of African 
Arnericans out of the Clarksville neighborhood via tax increase and saddling burdensome tax bills on the Seniors of 
Northwest Hills such as my parents. Please support the earlier map and preserve the integrity of Austins 
nieghborhoods. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Todd Phelps 


